

U.S. Department of Transportation National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 400 Seventh St., S.W. Washington, D.C. 20590

Mr. Ray Nevi, Manager
Production Vehicle Safety & Compliance
Ford Motor Company - Automotive Safety Office
Environmental and Safety Engineering
330 Town Center Drive - Suite 500
Dearborn, MI 48126

Dear Mr. Nevi

This letter confirms your request for an extension to EA03-012 Investigation. Based on the information you have supplied, the due date for a response has been extended to July 18, 2004.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Quanti, Chief Vehicle Control Division

Office of Defects Investigation

80- 5LQ

